Dr. Eric Betzig

HHMI, Janelia Research Campus
19700 Helix Drive

Ashburn, VA 20147

USA

Stockholm, March 18th 2016

Dear Dr. Betzig,

NobelMuseum

Nobelmuseet AB

Stortorget 2, Box 2245, SE-10316 Stockholm, Sweden
TEL: +46 8 53481800, FAX: +46 8 53481820
www.nobelmuseum.se E-MAIL: info@nobelmuseum.se
MOMSREG. NR. (VAT): SE§56667521001

The Nobel Museum is pleased to accept your gift to its collections. The microscope is on

display in our gallery together with the objects donated by the laureates of 2015.

The Nobel Museum conveys an active and reflective memory of the Nobel Laureates and

their achievements, as well as of the Nobel Prize and Alfred Nobel. Using modern technique,

elegant design and a creative educational outreach, the Nobel Museum communicates the

message of innovation, science and culture, inspiring and promoting dialogue in Sweden and

the world. The collections of the Nobel Museum are used for both exhibition and research

purposes. Your generous gift contributes greatly to supporting our objectives. Thank you!

Sincerely,

lor Ll

Olov Amelin

Museum Director



